Tracking Permit number: ARR153527
AFIN: 75-00051

AUTHORIZATION LETTER TO DISCHARGE STORMWATER UNDER
THE NPDES STORMWATER CONSTRUCTION GENERAL PERMIT NUMBER ARR150000.

THIS IS THE NOTICE OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL PERMIT ARR150000

The stormwater discharge shall be in accordance with all monitoring requirements and other conditions set
forth in the NPDES stormwater construction general permit number ARR150000.

Pet Solutions,LLC
10511 Gauge Road
Danville, AR 72833

is authorized to discharge stormwater from a facility located as follows:

Pet Solutions-Facility Expansion,
10511 Gauge Road,
Danville in Yell County, Arkansas.

Coverage under this permit is for facility construction. In Accordance with the NOI there will be only 45.50
acres disturbed out of 313.00 acres total. This permit allows only disturbance for the 45.50 acres identified
in the submitted and reviewed SWPPP and site map. If additional acreage is going to be disturbed, a new
site map indicating the new disturbed area and all requirements of the site map set forth in Part I1.A.4.a.v of
the Construction Stormwater General Permit, ARR150000, must be submitted to the Department prior to
any activity taking place on the additional acreage.

The Stormwater Pollution Prevention Plan will be located in the mailbox at site entrance.

The Project Contact Person for this construction site is Bryan Posey, 479-576-2050.

This authorization must be posted at the construction site in a prominent place per the general permit.

Issued date: 04/13/2011
Modification date: 05/04/2012
Mo Shafii o

Assistant Chief, Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
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May 4, 2012

Bryan Posey

Pet Solutions,LLC
10511 Gauge Road
Danville, AR 72833

RE: NPDES Construction Stormwater Permit Acreage Change, (Permit Tracking No.
ARRI153527, AFIN 75-00051)

Dear Mr. Posey:

The Department is in receipt of your request to include an additional 7.8 acres to the existing
disturbed acreage for permit tracking number ARR153527. The Department’s records have been
updated to indicate that there are now 45.50 acres disturbed out of 313.00 total acres.

Please be sure to update all onsite documents to indicate that there are now 45.50 acres disturbed
out of 313.00 total acres and to reflect the changes with the new General Construction
Stormwater Permit.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please feel free to contact General Permits at
(501) 682-0623.

Sincerely,

E1p

Brenden Rose, E.I.
General Permits Branch
Water Division

Cc:  Electronic Files (ARR153527, AFIN 75-00051)

ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

5301 NORTHSHQORE DRIVE / NORTH LITTLE ROCK / ARKANSAS 72118-5317 / TELEPHCNE 501-682-0744 / FAX 501-682-0880
www.adeq.state.ar.us



